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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Penny Haider <Pennylh@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:10 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
This will kill many small businesses. There is simply no resources for my business to comply with this legislation if it 
passes. If people who pass this law were in business they would understand the unfairness of it. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Penny Haider 
5734 Valleywood Loop SE 
Salem, OR 97306 
Pennylh@comcast.net 
 


